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March 12, 2009 

 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS  
 
 

Circular Letter 09-1551 
 
 

RE: Removal of Section Two, “Reporting of Aggregate Financial Call Data” from  
       the Minnesota Statistical Plan Manual  
 
The Minnesota Department of Commerce has approved the above captioned filing 
effective July 1, 2009.   
 
The purpose of this filing is to remove Section Two, “Reporting of Aggregate Financial 
Call Data” from the Minnesota Statistical Plan Manual  and place the complete financial 
call instructions and forms under the Automated Carrier Call Entry and Data Edit (ACCEDE©) 
link of the MWCIA website.  
 
Currently, all MWCIA member carriers are reporting their financial call data to MWCIA 
electronically through the use of ACCEDE©. Removing Section Two from the Minnesota 
Statistical Plan Manual and incorporating it in the appropriate area on the MWCIA 
website will make it easier for carriers to access Minnesota’s Call instructions.  It will also 
allow MWCIA staff to provide our membership with the latest updated information in a 
more timely manner.            
 
Please direct any questions you may have regarding this filing item to MWCIA’s 
Actuarial Services Department at 952.897.1737 (Option 3) or via email at 
actuarial@mwcia.org.  
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